
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

           March 22, 2017  

 

 

Dear Parent/Guardian:  

 

Hendricks Elementary School is in the process of selecting new members to the School Council to replace the 

members whose term had been completed. The formation of this council is a result of education reforms passed by the 

Georgia Legislature. The primary purpose of the School Council is to bring schools and communities closer together in a 

spirit of cooperation to solve problems, improve academic achievement, provide support for teachers and administrators, 

and bring parents into the school-based decision-making process! As you can imagine, this is a very rewarding experience 

that involves some commitment of time, discussion and sharing of ideas. 

Who can run for the School Council? Any parent or guardian of a student enrolled in Hendricks Elementary 

School, excluding those parents that are also employees of the school.  By law, the council consists of parents, teachers, 

and the assistant principal of the school. Terms run for two years. This year three new parents will be elected to serve on 

the council. There is no limit on the number of terms a qualified parent can serve.  If you are interested or have any 

questions, please contact our Parent Facilitator Stephanie Jackson at (770) 819 - 2387.   

 

Sincerely,  

 

 

 

Kahliah Rachel 

Assistant Principal 

__________________________________________________________________________________________________ 

 

I __________________________ will or will not (circle one) be able to serve on Hendricks Elementary School Council  

 

as a representative in the following area: 

 

(circle one)         Parent             Business person (Name of Business)_______________________________ 

 

Name ______________________   Phone Number ________________  Email _______________________________ 

 


